
Hello, 
I would give the opinions on behalf of a store owner in Chinatown. He thinks 
that the tourists come to Chinatown for shopping and eating because of many 
small restaurants and small shops which provide special and affordable food 
or products. 
The owners of those small restaurants and small shops are majorly self 
employed. They could not afford the big and expensive stores. He would 
suggest government to consider reserving enough small store spaces for them 
when making changes in Chinatown. 
He would also suggest to get Chinese community's opinions first when a new 
building's design is submitted for government's approval. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Wendy 
 


